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I firmly oppose HB 3489.  An increase in timber tax can not be good for Oregonians 

and the timber industry.  Mills have closed and good paying jobs have gone away 

because of policy decisions from the State.  We should encourage more timber 

harvest to generate more jobs and increased revenues.   


